
October     , 2005 
 
 

Re:  Notice of Water District Meeting:  First Annual Meeting of Water District 
No.         , Upper Salmon Area.                      

  
 
Dear Water Right Holder: 
 
 The first annual meeting for Water District No.     Upper Salmon Area, will be 

held at the following time and location: 
 
    Date: 
    Time:  7:00 P.M. 
    Location: Challis High School (cafeteria) 
      1110 Bluff 
      Challis, Idaho 
  
 
 The purposes for the annual meeting are to elect a water master, elect an advisory 
committee, adopt a budget, and adopt any resolutions needed for district operations.  All 
water right holders within the district are encouraged to attend this meeting. 
 
 Information about the creation of the water district, including a description of 
water master duties and organizational features of the district, may be found in the Final 
Order creating Water District No.     , dated                         2005, which you should have 
received last month.  A copy of this order and related information may also be found on 
the IDWR web site at www.idwr.idaho.gov. 
 
 The annual meeting will be conducted in a facility that meets the accessibility 
requirements of the American with Disabilities Act.  If you require special 
accommodations in order to attend, participate in, or understand the meeting, please 
advise IDWR at least ten days prior to the meeting.  If you have any questions regarding 
the meeting please contact Tim Luke, IDWR, PO BOX 83720, Boise, Id. 83720-0098: 
telephone (208) 327-4959 or e-mail at tluke@idwr.Idaho.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Karl J. Dreher 
       Director 
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